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Media Advisory 
 
Tuesday, 14 February 2023  
 
 
SALGA CONVENES A PROVINCIAL EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE (PEC) MEETING IN 

KIMBERLEY 

 

The Provincial Executive Committee (PEC) of SALGA in Northern Cape is set to sit on the 15th of 

February 2023 at the organisation’s provincial offices in Kimberley, Northern Cape. 

The meeting is scheduled to start at 09h00 and is the first meeting in the year 2023, occurring at 

on the back-foot of a successful Provincial Members Assembly held in Port Nolloth last year on 1 

& 2 December.  

 

The PEC is charged with exercising the authority of SALGA in between the Provincial 

Conferences and the Provincial Members Assembly. It acts in accordance to all the directions 

and resolutions of these congregations. 

 

Like any other executive authority, central to the meeting’s discussion will be taking stock of 

progress made in as far as the plans of the current financial year as it heads to a wrap, alignment 

of these achievements to the plans of the upcoming financial year including implementation of 

PMA resolutions. This will be done through tabling of Provincial Performance Reports which will 

be a tool to gauge performance in line with the key performance areas as reflected in the 

organisation’s annual performance and operational overall plans. 

 

Members of the media who wish to arrange an interview showing interest to this meeting are 

encouraged to contact the Communications and Marketing Officer of SALGA in the province on 

the details below: 

 

Dibandlela Nkume 

e-mail: dnkume@salga.org.za 

Mobile: 079 895 9691/053 813 4171 

 

Ends. 
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